
Welcome 
 

North Grenville Community Church  
 

September 3, 2017 



  

Stay in the know:   

Sign up online to receive Church 

news at                             

www.ngccfm.ca/connect.   

Also on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/ngccfm 

Twitter @NGCCFM., Vimeo at 

vimeo.com/ngccfm. 

 

Welcome to  
North Grenville Community Church 

 For First Time Guests:                                                

It is a pleasure to welcome you this morning! Downstairs we have  supervised 
nursery care for infants and preschoolers aged 0-4 years (not in school).   We 
invite the older children to stay upstairs with their parents.  We have activity 
bags and a peanut free snack to keep them busy during the service.    
The service is audio is broadcast into the foyer and that area is available for 
kids and little ones who need more room to move. 

 

You will see a table at the back of the sanctuary with Bibles on it.  These bibles 
are for your use during the service, kindly return them to the table when the 
service is over.  If you do not have a Bible and want one, please contact the 

Church office. 

Today: 
 

We welcome guest speaker Peter Ivay to the pulpit this morning.  Peter is 

the local contact for Operation Christmas Child and will be speaking about 

the benefits and the impact of the OCC shoebox campaign this morning. 
 

Thank you for choosing to spend Sunday morning with us.   In your 

bulletin you will find a Connect Card.  For those who are visiting with us 

the Connect Card can be used to let us know you were here.  For those 

who consider NGCC their home Church the Connect Card can be used to 

request information, submit a prayer request or connect with the pastoral 

or administrative staff. 

Pastor Thomas is in the office this week.  For to make an appointment with 

Pastor Thomas , please call Lia at 258-4815 x 100.  

If we missed mentioning your 

birthday or anniversary, please let us 

know at 258-4815. 

Celebrating this week: 

Happy Birthday:      

None this week 

Happy Anniversary:   

Wally & Deborah de Vries (5th) 



This Week, Please Pray For: 
Families: 

 Louis & Louise Bergeron & family 

 Joanne Berndt & family 

Pastoral Families: 

 Pastor Thomas & Amy-Beth, Joel, Julia, Macy Eng 

 Pastor Elizabeth Stewart 

 Our Official Board Families 

Overseas Missionaries: 

Rev. David & Jennifer Wright (Niger) 

Rev. Dean & Stephanie Babcock (Malawi) 

Rev. Sok Em (Cambodia) 

Rev. Debbie Hogeboom (Kenya) 

The prayer chain can be initiated by calling the Church at   613-258-4815 x 100.  

The prayer team meets at  the Church on Tuesdays at 11 AM. 

Prayer Requests: 

 The Kerith Debt Freedom Centre as it ministers to our community.  Please pray 

for our coaches as well as the clients they serve. 

 That God would continue to provide for the needs of the Church.    

 Those who struggle with addictions and their families. 

 Those in our Church family, and community that struggle with health issues, 

especially our seniors.   

 Pray that Brenda Leach physio treatment would be effective in reducing pain. 

 Those who are battling cancer;  Audrey Moden’s brother Peter, Cathy 

MacDonald, 14 year old Tanner, and Trudy Arnaud’s sister Barbara, May 

Louise’s daughter Marcie,   

 Lilah Gilmer’s sister Hilda, who has not been doing well. 

 Rick Moore who suffers from cluster headaches and Erika Bates who is 

recovering from a concussion. 

 Patrick de Vries as he recovers from  heart surgery. 

 Praise that Eileen Mahoney is getting stronger.  Please pray for continued 

healing and strength as she continues to recover .   

 Please pray that Linda Moore’s doctors will be able to develop a method to do 

the needed knee surgery that will not result in a lifetime of pain for Linda. 

 Praise that General Conference 2017 was well received by the pastors and 

delegates who attended.  Please pray for wisdom to use what we learned at 

conference in our local Church.  Please also pray for our new bishop Rev. Cliff 

Fletcher as he adjust to his new role. 

“Prayer does not fit 

us for the greater 

work; prayer is the 

greater work.”   

Oswald Chambers 



September Bible Memory Verse 
 

Pastor Liz is continuing with a monthly bible memory verse for the 

whole congregation, not just the kids.    

 

 

Kids/Teens/Adults: 
 

8 
Finally, brothers and sisters, whatever is true, whatever is noble, 

whatever is right, whatever is pure, whatever is lovely, whatever is 

admirable—if anything is excellent or praiseworthy—think about such 

things.   Philippians 4:8 (NIV) 

Please Note:  Susi will be out of the office on vacation until September 

19th.  Lia Wall will be answering the phone and taking messages while 

Susi is on vacation.   Lia will be in the Church office Tuesday—Friday 

from 10AM-12 PM.  Thank you Lia for filling in! 

Vacuum Cleaner Thank You  

 
Thank you to Catherine Davison for donating a vacuum for 
the Church to use. 

Kids Worship and Nursery Volunteers Needed 
 
We are looking for 2 volunteers to help with Kids Worship ages 4-12 
and two volunteers to help with Nursery ages 0-4.  Training and 
curriculum is provided.  To satisfy insurance company requirements 

there is a police check, 
application form and 
references required.  For 
more information or to 
volunteer, please see Susi or 
contact the church office.   
 
Thanks for helping us share 
the love of Jesus with our 
really great kids. 



 
What’s happening at Church this week? 

 

 

Tuesday—Prayer 11AM @ Church 

Tithe.ly is something that we are trying out for the summer to make it easier 

to donate to the Church while on vacation.  You can text the word  “Give” to 

587-316-9092 or use the free Tithe.ly app that is found in the Apple App Store 

or Google Play, or donate via the Church website at www.ngccfm.ca.  We will 

still continue to gratefully receive donations made via online banking, Canada 

Helps, the PAR Program and of course in the offering plate on Sunday 

morning.  If you have any questions about your options, please see Susi. 

https://tithe.ly/give_new/www/#/tithely/give-one-time/106227


 
 

Sunday Night Prayer and 
Communion 

 

 

Sunday September 24th at 6 PM 

At the home of Dave & Rebecca 

van Noppen 

2145 Crowder Rd in Mountain.  
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Save the Date: 
 
Care groups will be resuming at the end of the month.  Pastor Thomas 
will have more information shortly about the available groups, start 
times and locations.  Stay tuned! 



Our Mission: 

To be a loving and healthy community, reaching others by 
knowing, loving and serving God. 

 

Our Vision: 

To live and love like Jesus (with Jesus) 

2659 Concession Road,  PO Box 1685, Kemptville, ON   K0G 1J0                                                                 

Tel:  613.258.4815      Fax: 613.258.0434      Email: office@ngccfm.ca        

Web: www.ngccfm.ca ~ Twitter: @NGCCFM ~ Facebook: /ngccfm 

Staff   

Rev. Thomas Eng Pastor pastor@ngccfm.ca 

Rev. Elizabeth Stewart Associate Pastor youth@ngccfm.ca 

Froeydis Reinhart Treasurer treasurer@ngccfm.ca 

Susan Hoftyzer Administrative Assistant office@ngccfm.ca 

Official Board Members 

Louis Bergeron Linda Moore 

Joanne Berndt Christine Power 

Rosalind Giffen Froeydis Reinhart—Treasurer 

Joe Kupecz Florence Rogers 

Colin Moden Lia Wall 

Kidz Worship & 

Nursery 

Kids Worship will 

be upstairs.     

Linda Schmidt 

Financial 

Tellers 

Charly Stewart 

TBA  

Serving This Week in: 

Kidz Worship & 

Nursery 

Lise Lennox 

Froeydis Reinhart 

Financial 

Tellers 

Audrey Moden 

Donna Seguin 

Serving Next Week in: 


